
The ICARUS and DARIUS projects are happy to invite you to the first 
European Unmanned Search and Rescue End Users Conference.

Why?
To discuss how your operational requirements can be fulfilled by the 
latest technological advances and to participate in live demonstrations.

When?
10th - 11th of February 2014.
Day 1 will address new technologies in the area of unmanned platforms.
Day 2 will be dedicated to issues concerning interoperability, standards, and live 
demonstrations.

Who Should Attend?
SAR team members, decision makers, technical and operational personnel.

Where?
Belgian Royal Military Academy Conference Centre, 
Rue Hobbema 8, Brussels, Belgium.

Who are the organizers?
ICARUS and DARIUS are two large-scale EU-funded Research and 
Development projects. The aim of these projects is to improve the speed, 
efficiency and safety of Search and Rescue operations through the use 
of unmanned vehicles, novel sensors and interoperable Command and 
Control tools. 

Info & pre-registration: 
Daniela Doroftei - daniela.doroftei@rma.ac.be
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